
 
 
 

Wainfleet: 
The Town of Wainfleet Building Department is still doing inspections for all projects, 
however, they require that no one is on site or they must remain in their vehicle until the 
inspection is complete. All Building/Septic Permit Application are to be submitted in PDF 
format via email to building@wainfleet.ca and all fees are currently being collected via E 
transfer.  
 
Due to the current COVID-19 health crisis Wainfleet Town Hall is currently closed to the 
public. All documents should be submitted electronically for the safety of their staff. The 
signed documents can be scanned and submitted via email in PDF format to 
building@wainfleet.ca. All payments for permit fees will only be received via E Transfer. 
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